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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 0615162
Date 29 June 2015

Consumer Protection from Unfair Trading Regulations
2008

Request and response in ‘blue’:

We are writing to make an open request for all the information to which we are
entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist you with our
request, we are outlining the query as specifically as possible. If however this
request is too broad or unclear, we would be grateful if you could contact us. We
understand that under the act, you are required to advise and assist requesters.

Question:

What, if any, enforcement (i.e. official warning, improvement notice, fine, court action
or other recorded action) of the Consumer Protection from Unfair Trading
Regulations 2008 in respect to the marketing of foods since coming into force in May
2008 has occurred under your authorities control? Please provide the number of
recorded enforcement actions you have issued since that date.

In response to your request, we can confirm the answer is ‘none’.


